
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Independent Providers  
 
From:   Anne Freese, Pharm D., Director of Pharmacy  
 
Re:    Medi-Cal Rx Informational Webinars 
 
Date:  January 26, 2021 
 
 
On April 1, the state Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) will carve out all 
prescription benefits from Managed Care Plans (MCP) under a new program called Medi-
Cal Rx. Upon implementation, all pharmacy claims will be submitted directly to the state via 
its pharmacy benefit manager (PBM), Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc. 
 
Independent physicians that serve Gold Coast Health Plan members are invited to attend 
one of two webinars on Medi-Cal Rx. The webinars will be held on Wednesday, Feb. 10 at 
8 a.m. and Thursday, Feb. 11 at 12:30 p.m. 
 
To register, click here. Please register by Friday, Feb. 5. 
 
If you have any questions, please email pharmacy@goldchp.org. 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/calendar/events/medi-cal-rx-informational-webinar-for-providers/?calendardate=20210210080000
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